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Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

 

The Occupational Licensing Review Subcommittee met Thursday, September 19, 2019, in 

Committee Room A, Multi Agency Complex, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard 

testimony and considered the following items: 

1. Adopted the submission form for occupational entities to submit reports to the Occupational 

Licensing Review Subcommittee for review, with testimony from Mr. Robert Pruss, 

Applications Programmer, Information Technology Division, and Ms. Marty Garrity, 

Director, Bureau of Legislative Research. 

 

2. Adopted a final timeline for reviewing Group 1 of the occupational entities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Senator Missy Irvin, Co-Chair     Representative Richard Womack, Co-Chair 


